
Friday 8th December 2023 
 
 
Christmas Jumper Day 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Oaklands Schools’ Christmas jumper day will soon be here on Friday 15th December.  This 
year we will be supporting Save the Children and we would be very grateful to receive any 
donations of £1 or more for this very worthy cause as part of a non-uniform day. 
 
Please remember that school closes earlier at 1:30pm on that day. 
 
We would also request that all Junior children have a long-sleeved coat at school on a daily 
basis, preferably waterproof and warm. If children are wearing gilets and it is 
drizzling/raining, they will be asked to sit in the gazebo as their clothing gets wet and stays 
wet for the afternoon session. 
 
Kind regards, 
 


